
 

 

 ARCHITECTURAL REVIEW COMMITTEE 
REPORT  

JUNE 10, 2014 
 
 

IN ATTENDANCE:      ABSENT: 
Ron Filson        Teri Denlinger 
Scott Hall 
Phil Corn 
Pat Murphy 
Linda Gallagher 
Mary Breight 
 
 
The meeting was called to order at 4:00 pm, on June 10. 
 
 

ARC APPLICATIONS REVIEWED 
 

#2726 Duplex Lund  17569 Adena Ln. 11’x12’ lattice patio cover Approved 
#2728 Duplex Lund  17569 Adena Ln. Replace windows/sliders Approved 
#2729  Duplex Lund  17569 Adena Ln. Add spa to back yard  Approved 
#2730 Patio II Breight 17760 Rosedown Move window on south side Approved 
#2731 Patio II Gallagher 12009 Tretagnier Renovate b/yard landscape Approved 
 
 
 
 
Discussion: 
The Committee thanked Pat Murphy for her service on the ARC over the past several years.  
She’s retiring from the Committee’s active participation.  We will be looking for a replacement 
from Patio II or Duplex.  Thanks Pat!!!   
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 5:00 


